
Greetings. I submit this message in support of Bill #2574 because I am an 85-year-old Oregon citizen who wants his remains to 
become one with nature as a part of the soil that sustains us. How fortunate I am to move closer to using this option because of the 
legislative visionaries who have brought it to this point! Thanks!


